
FRIENDS OF THE SALISBURY PUBLIC LIBRARY MINUTES 
                         December 19, 2019    

In Attendance:  Board:  Danielle Phillips, John Doucette, Mary Kirk, Pam Shaw
Staff:  Terry Kyrios 

Meeting called to order:   5:30 pm

Minutes from October:   accepted

Treasurers Report for October:    accepted

Old:  
Polar Express final cost is $252.67.  104 kids participated.  Cookies, milk, candy canes and presents were 
offered.  The Board approved the overage from its previous commitment.

New:  
Yoga participant makes and sells mittens for $25, and has donated everything to the Friends, about $300 to 
date.

Joan Cox has posted thank you’s on Facebook to the Friends for their support of the Polar Express event 
for kids. 

We received a thank you note from Annis Dwan for the Friends’ activities, and at the recent Cookbook Club 
meeting Annis encouraged four people to join the Friends.

We now offer a second Tarot Tuesday so the event is offered every other Tuesday.  The board approved 
payment for the second week at $50/week for a total of $100/month.

The library will not offer the grow tower this winter.  The second year would have had a much higher cost 
with an older model.

The terrarium program costs the library nothing if the Friends do not subsidize it for patrons, which we have 
decided not to do.  Rather than offer an activity with a charge to patrons, Cara and Joan will offer an 
upcycled  book program on Saturday, February 1.  There will be no cost to the library or patrons, and it 
gives us an opportunity to repurpose donated and withdrawn books.

Events:

1/14 and 1/28:  Tarot Tuesdays $100
1/23:  Start the New Year with Meditation
1/30:  Jerry Thornton from WEEI re History of the  New England Patriots $250

Next Meeting:      Tuesday, January 21 at 5:30 pm

Meeting Adjourned:    6:00 pm


